
Cancelled Meeting Notice 
 

In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is 
hereby given that the following Economic Development Advisory 
Commission has been cancelled: 
 
Date:  Thursday, June 23, 2016 
 
Time: 6:00 p.m.   
 
 
 
Questions may be directed to the city offices at 952-939-8200. 
 
      David Maeda, City Clerk 
 
Dated: June 16, 2016 
    

 

 
 
Pat Schutrop,  
Deputy City Clerk 

 
 
This notice was published by: 
• Posting on the official city bulletin board in the city hall 

vestibule. 
• Posting by the door to the council chambers. 
• Posting on the city web site and distributed via My Minnetonka 


